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The following facilities protocols will be in place at all events held during 
the 2022 EIVA volleyball season: 

• No player, coach, spectator, or employee may enter the facility with any COVID-19 symptoms specified by 
the CDC. 

• Masks are recommended for spectators when physical distancing cannot be maintained and for those who 
are at increased risk for illness. 

• Once an event is over, please exit the facility as quickly as possible to allow staff enough time to disinfect 
surfaces before the next event. 

• Each participant should have their own water bottle.  Drinking fountains will not be available. 
• Please be aware that some facilities may have stricter protocols and those take precedence over EIVA 

protocols.  All facilities should have their policies listed. 

 

We encourage you to monitor the following resources for the most recent information 

• CDC 
o https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
o https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html 
o https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html 

• State of Idaho 
o https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/ 
o https://coronavirus.idaho.gov/idaho-resources/ 
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